
 

Dear Friends, 

 

As the coordinator for this year’s Young Adult Friends Continuing 

Revolution Conference focused on Peace and Justice, I have been 

under the weight of our charge: What does the Peace testimony mean 

to young adults today and how will we actively live into it? How can 

Pendle Hill create a program that helps us lean into our depth and 

power? What lessons are to be learned from our ancestors, our 

spiritual allies, and those most affected by intersecting forms of 

oppression?  

 

With current concerns about Peace and Justice in the United States 

and the world, Friends of all ages are seeking methods for creating 

change from a spiritually grounded place. Pendle Hill joyfully 

strives to create a space where people can come together to focus on 

spiritual practices and community building, with the ultimate objective 

of co-creating a more peaceful, just, and sustainable world.  

 

Pendle Hill is especially important to me because I know from personal experience how powerful and 

transformative its programs can be. I participated in the first Continuing Revolution Young Adult Friend 

program in 2012 focused on Stewardship. The intensive nature of the program is unlike any other Quaker 

conference that I have experienced.  

 

The 2012 conference was deeply grounded in the 

Spirit and Quakerism, pushing me to the edges of 

my comfort zone. I was transformed. 

 

Today, I write to you to ask if you will support 

Pendle Hill’s efforts in continuing to offer essential 

programs that are socially relevant and spiritually 

grounded in today’s world. I give to the Annual 

Fund because it supports the day-to-day operations 

of Pendle Hill, which has an immediate impact on 

helping maintain its core educational programs—

such as the Continuing Revolution conference.  

 

Will you join me in supporting Pendle Hill in this important work? 

 

 

“This conference has had a profound effect on the way I view integrity, Quakerism and myself. It has 

given me a newly found self-confidence that I am who I am meant to be. It has reinvigorated my desire to 

help others and use integrity to help change the world around me.” 

- A participant of the 2016 conference,  

“Integrity as a Radical Act” 

 

 

Continuing Revolution is only one of Pendle Hill’s enriching programs designed to educate, motivate, and 

renew visitors, so they return home with the courage to follow their leadings with conviction and 

inspire others in their communities. 
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We need supporters like you to help sustain our 

essential programs, like Continuing Revolution, and 

to ensure Pendle Hill continues to hold space for 

seeking Spirit and strengthening connection for 

future generations. 

 

On behalf of Pendle Hill, I thank you! 

 

In the Spirit, 

 
Katrina McQuail  

kmcquail@pendlehill.org 

 

 

 

The 2017 Spring Annual Fund $50,000 Challenge Match 
 

Pendle Hill has received a Spring Annual Fund $50,000 Challenge  

for new, increased, current, and returning donors! 

 

Gifts from all new, increased, returning, and current donors will be  

matched dollar-for-dollar up to $50,000!  

 

Please join us in helping to achieve this Annual Fund goal by July 14th! If you have 

questions about your donation, please contact the Advancement Office at 484-234-4492.  

 

Thank you for your support of Pendle Hill. 
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